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December 9, 2024 

To, 

BSE  Limited 
Surveillance Department 
1st Floor, P.J.Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400 001. 
Scrip Code: 526729 

Respected Sir/Madam, 

Sub: Clarification sought on increase in volume of the security of the Company  

Ref: Regulation 30 of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and 
Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (“SEBI (LODR) Regulations 2015”) 

With reference to your email dated December 9, 2024 bearing Ref. No. L/SURV/ONL/PV/AJ/ 
2024-2025 / 302, on captioned subject as per provision to Regulation 30 of Listing Regulations, 
we hereby inform you that there is no pending information or announcement from the Company.  

Furthermore, we would like to inform you that our Company makes available all requisite 
information in the public domain from time to time as required which would have any bearing on 
operations or performance of the company and the current movement in the volume of our security 
seems to be attributable to the general market movement.  

Further, we would like to assure you that the company will, as required under Listing Regulations, 
continue to promptly inform the exchanges of all material events/ information /actions.  

This is for your information and record. 

Yours faithfully, 
For Goldiam International Limited 

Pankaj Parkhiya 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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